
JOIN OUR THIRD PUBLIC MEETING 
 

for the South American Subbasin (SASb) Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

March 25, 2021 from 6 PM to 8 PM 

Join online:  

https://zoom.us/j/98817420137?pwd=N3JDR1hkZnlIaEN2TWRUbkVjbVZMdz09 

Call in:  669-900-6833, Meeting ID: 988 1742 0137, Passcode: 767359# 

s a s b g r o u n d w at e r. o r g 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F98817420137%3Fpwd%3DN3JDR1hkZnlIaEN2TWRUbkVjbVZMdz09&data=04%7C01%7Cjillian.young%40stantec.com%7Cecb8977c06724fc4a91708d8dd10d87c%7C413c6f2c219a469297d3f2b4d80281e7%7C0%7C0%7C637502411714445467%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=s%2Fei%2FGAzDfHMWIDn%2F3ziTFB93PASWJp%2B0c011e5%2FYMo%3D&reserved=0


 J O I N  T H E  D I S C U S S I O N   
In accordance with the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA), a 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) is being developed for the South American 
Subbasin (SASb). The SASb is located in Sacramento County, bounded by the 
American, Sacramento and Cosumnes Rivers. Your local GSP Working Group invites 
you to participate in this virtual meeting. It is preferred that you access the meeting 
and register through our website so that we can better communicate with you 
regarding future meetings: sasbgroundwater.org. 
 
This invitation is sent on behalf of the SASb GSP Working Group (GSPWG) representing 
the following five (5) SASb Groundwater Sustainability Agencies: 

• County of Sacramento 

• Northern Delta 

• Omochumne-Hartnell Water District 

• Sacramento Central Groundwater Authority 

• Sloughhouse Resource Conservation District 
 
WHY YOU SHOULD BE INVOLVED 
Join us and learn about the condition and future health of your groundwater subbasin. 
Participate in the process to understand what needs to be done to protect the quality 
and availability of this valuable resource. Learn why maintaining a sustainable 
groundwater subbasin matters to the economy, the environment, and the quality of 
life of our urban and rural communities. We need your input- join us on March 25th! 

 


